The Catholic Community of St. John the Evangelist/St. Mary
Magdalen/St. Joseph/St. Bernard

Do you want to be an Altar Server? Those who have received their
First Communion or are at least entering 3<grade and would like to be
a part of this important liturgical ministry are encouraged to sign up.
Please submit an enrollment form to the Parish Office,

“Dear Altar Boys and Altar Girls, the closer you are to the altar, the more you will
remember to speak with Jesus in daily prayer; the more you will be nourished by
the Word and the Body of the Lord, the better able you will be to go out to others,
bringing them the gift that you have received, giving in turn with enthusiasm the
Joy you have received.”

- Pope Francis, August, 2015

After training (on a date to be announced), your child will be scheduled to serve at weekend

Masses. Please complete the form below indicating your approval of your child being
trained.

Child’s Name:

Address:

Phone: Email:

Date of birth School: Grade:

| hereby consent to my child participating in our Altar Server Ministry and understand both
my own and my child’s commitment.

Parent’s Signature:
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